
Letters of the Month: 
 

D/d-dream, donkey, doodle 
 

N/n-noise, need, newspaper 
 

B/b-basket, brown, barn 
 

O/o-owl, orange, old 

 

 
Panda’s Favorite Tunes 

What Will Your Panda Explore This Month in Enrichment Centers? 
 

Math: How Many Leaves Can Fit On a Tree? The Pandas will practice counting to 
twenty by utilizing real leaves! The Pandas will also be able to use these colorful 

leaves to practice patterning, sorting, and grouping. 
 

 
 
Science: Fall is a great time to explore the many wonders of science! We will enjoy 
observing the leaves as they change colors and fall, and see the weather change 
from warm to cold. The Pandas will also “dig in” and explore what we can find inside a 
pumpkin! We will feel different textures and using our five senses to explore! We will 
also explore items which are hot and cold while we learn about fire prevention. 

 
 
 

Literacy: As the school year takes a turn into our autumn themes, the Pandas                 
will continue working on their writing skills. We’ll enjoy learning new vocabulary         
words, working on sounds of letters, and separating uppercase and lowercase 
letters. 
 
 
Art: The Pandas will utilize a variety of art materials as well as real life item to 
create projects that reflect the season of autumn, Halloween, the circus, and Fire 
Prevention.  
 

“Good Morning”-(To the tune of She’ll Be Coming ‘Round the 
Mountain) 
 
Circle time in our circle once again, Hi Friend! X2 
Let’s wave to every friend. X2 
Its circle time in our circle once again. Hi, Friend! 
 
We’re back in the circle that we know. Hello! X2 
We’re so glad you’re here x2 
We’re back in the circle that we know. 
Hello! Hi, friend! Hello! 
 
Five Little Pumpkins 
 
Five little pumpkins sitting on a gate;  
the first one said, "Oh my it's getting late." 
The second one said, "There are witches in the air." 
The third one said, "But I don't care." 
The fourth one said, "Let's run and run and run." 
The fifth one said, "I'm ready for some fun!" 
 
         "Wooooooo" went the wind, 
        And out went the lights. 
        And the five little pumpkins rolled out of sight. 

Teacher Fun Facts: 
 

*Miss Maria has been horseback riding in Punta Cana, Dominican 
Republic. 

 
*Miss Jenn has a dog named Tryton. 

 
*Miss Danitza has a daughter named Valentina.  
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Upcoming Events: 
 

*Field Trip to 
Ticonderoga Farms on 
Thursday, October 20th 

 
*Parent Teacher 
Conferences on 

Monday October 24th 
and Tuesday October 

25th. 
 

*Picture Day on 
October 27th and 28th  

 
*Halloween Parade and 

Party on Monday, 
October 31st  

 

 
               

October Birthday’s 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Natalie 10/18/2007 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Jen 10/6/19?? 
    

 

ImagiNation Learning Center 
14425 Newbrook Drive 
Chantilly, VA 20151 
teachingprek@yahoo.com 

To: 

Skeleton Hiccups! 
By: Margery Cuyler 

“Skeleton Hiccups is by far one of 

my favorite Halloween stories to 

read to the children. We all have a 

great time making the “hic-hic” 

sounds and singing along to all of 

the words. Skeleton Hiccups is so 

popular that we are still reading 

and singing the story up to 

Valentine’s Day!”  

 
Miss  Jen 

 

Curious George Goes to the 

Circus 
By: H.A. Rey 

“This story is very special to me 

because it reminds me of when I 

was little shnoopie and I use to sit 

in the corner by myself and 

enjoyed the comforts of a good 

book. I enjoy sharing this 

childhood pastime with my 

students and I love to see their 

expressions in their face when I 

read this story.” 

Miss Maria 

 

 

 

Boo to You, Winnie 

the Pooh! 
By: Bruce Talkington 

“I enjoy reading the 

story to the children 

at circle time 

because this is a 

great story to read 

with my daughter, 

Valentina.” 

 

Miss Danitza 

 

 

Teacher Pick’s  

 
       We would like to introduce our new Panda 

monthly newsletter, “The Panda Post”! In this 
first edition we will be informing you of all the 
fun activities that your child will experience at 
the Panda Cave along with our upcoming center 
events.  With our monthly newsletters we are 
looking forward to creating an opportunity of a 
more personal look into the everyday life of the 
Panda Room! You will enjoy learning more about 
the quirks and ways of your Panda teachers and 
the interactions with your children.  


